AH Committee

From: Roger Shambaugh <roger.shambaugh@citrix.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:26 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Consider the impact

Aloha,

| am supportive of affordable housing. | do feel that when considering these projects, that all three projects should be
looked at as it will dramatically cause traffic issues, etc. Water is another issue. A family of four uses 400 gallons of
potable water per day (100 gallons per person according to USGS estimates). 500 new homes would use 200,000 gallons
of potable water per day, 6,000,000 gallons per month. Water is in short supply so we need to really consider where the
supply will come from.

Trying to turn south onto the bypass can sometimes take 10-15 minutes. Adding 600-700 cars per day to that will cause
major delays.

| would ask that we limit the number of homes to less than one hundred, or something reasonable.

Mabhalo,
Roger

Roger Shambaugh
949 307 7172



